
 

Saturday, April 30, 2022  
10AM-1PM  

Holland Police Station  
27 Sturbridge Rd  

Holland, MA 

The Holland Police Department will be participating in the Drug Enforcement 

Administration (DEA) Nationwide Prescription Drug Take-Back initiative to 

remove potentially dangerous controlled substances from homes by hosting 

a collection site on Saturday, April 30, 2022. 

The National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day addresses a crucial public 
safety and public health issue. The DEA’s Take-Back Day events provide an opportunity to 
prevent drug addiction and overdose deaths by properly disposing of unused prescription 
drugs. Please visit the DEA website for more information on the Take-Back initiative. 

 
Hypodermic needles will not be accepted 

 

https://www.dea.gov/takebackday

